
Tammy Tengs <tammybuysland@gmail.com>

Driveway Approval letter
1 message

Thu, Jan 11, 2024 at 3:47 PM
To: Tammy Tengs <tammybuysland@gmail.com>

Begin forwarded message:

From: nst@frontiernet.net
Date: 4 June 2020 at 2:26:12 PM GMT-7

Subject: Approval
Reply-To: "nst@frontiernet.net" <nst@frontiernet.net>

We have received approval from Cal-Fire for your project. Very exciting news!! I have attached the approval
letter signed by Joel and also a letter he has written and sent to the County, for your documentation. He
mentioned that he will contact the County about this project and then it will be up to the County to review the
plans and give us their plans check review comments. So, like we had mentioned before this could take up
to a month or more seeing how things have slowed during this COVID-19 period. I will continue to keep you
informed at where the project is at once we hear from the County.
Have a good day!
Stefanie

NST Engineering, Inc
1495 Riverside Drive
Susanville, CA 96130
(530) 257-5173
www.nstengineering.com
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